
Circles in the Sand 

Join us in celebrating the changing of the seasons. 

Due to weather we are taking our canvas labyrinth indoors to the 

The Barn Community Center in Bandon 

200 11th Street SW, Bandon, Oregon 

4 pm to 9 pm on Monday, December 21st 

Labyrinth is open for walking the entire evening 

allow about 20 – 30 minutes for your walk. 
 

6 pm - Slide show presentation and labyrinth talk 

Free Admission — Donations gratefully accepted 

Visit our website at www.circlesinthesand.us 
Like us on Facebook - Circles in the Sand  

 
For  more information contact Denny  Phone (541) 808-4496 or email:  denny@onepath.us 


